From: |Redacted

Sent: 10/29/2012 7:11:03 PM
To: Edward Randolph (efr@cpuc.ca.gov)

Ce- Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith
’ (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAc¢); Hazlyn Fortune
(hcf@cpuc.ca.gov); Ava Tran (ava.tran@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted |
Redacted ); Samson, Renee
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=r5sz); |Redacted

Redacted \ |Redacted
Redacted |

Bec:
Subject: PG&E's Informational Filing: Updated Energy Savings Assistance Budgets

Dear Mr. Randolph,

In accordance with Decision 12-08-044, Ordering Paragraph 136, attached are PG&E’s
updated budgets for the Energy Savings Assistance Program.

Regards,

Redacted

Case Manager, Low Income Programs
Pacific Gas & Electric Company

77 Beale B9A, San Francisco, CA 94105

Redacted
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